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Teacher’s Message/Announcements

Thank you for a great year! We are so very blessed to have such wonderful parents,
students, and staff at CCS. We are so very thankful for you! Thank you for the many
ways that you have supported us individually and through the PTO. You are a
blessing! We pray that you stay healthy and safe over the summer and have some
very special moments with your children.

In Christian love,
Mrs. Draper and Mrs. Zartler

Please make plans to attend the Kindergarten Celebration on Tuesday, June 4th
at 10:00 in the chapel. Please bring any guests you would like to come including
grandparents, aunts, uncles or Godparents. We have much to celebrate and the
students are excited about sharing with you! We will have an ice cream social
following the Kindergarten Celebration. This is the last day for kindergarteners.

2024 Rising 1st Grade Summer Reading

2024 Summer Math Letter

Library Note
Please send in library books. Overdue notices will be sent home next week. Thank
you.


https://uploads.cvillecatholic.org/5-23-2024/2024%20Rising%201st%20Grade%20Summer%20Reading.pdf
https://uploads.cvillecatholic.org/5-23-2024/Elementary%20Summer%20Math%20Letter%202024.pdf

MEDICATION PICK UP AND PLANNING FOR NEXT YEAR If you have provided
medication to the nurse’s office for this school year, it MUST be picked up on the
last day of school for your student. Any medications left in the clinic will be
disposed of by 6/10/2023. In preparing for next school year, an UPDATED
medication authorization form and medical condition action plan MUST be
provided to the school nurse on or before the first day of school. Action Plans and
Medication Authorization Forms are located in FACTS under resource documents. If
your student is eligible for “self-carry”, it must be indicated on the forms by a
licensed medical provider. Remember, per Diocesan Policy, no medication,
prescription or over the counter, can be dispensed to your student without
authorization from a parent AND licensed medical provider.

Calendar/Important Dates
06/04/24 Kindergarten moving up ceremony 10:00-11:30 and last day of school.

Please take your children after the ceremony if possible. Also, please have at least
one parent come to the end of the year ceremony. The children will be very sad if
he or she does not have anyone there to see them. KINDERGARTEN ONLY WILL
NOT come on June 5th.

Social Studies

Students say prayers and the Pledge of Allegiance each day. We focused on science
this week.

Math

The students are practicing word problems with addition and subtraction. We are
also reviewing left and right. We have also been enjoying centers which include
work with a teacher, using math manipulatives to review certain skills, math binders
and math games. The students are enjoying and practicing a lot of skills during
math.

Language Arts/Reading/Writing

We continued fluency passages. Each passage focuses on a particular word family,
consonant blend, or digraph. Please have your child read these passages to you at
home.

Theology

During Theology this week, we continued our chapter book What Would Jesus Do?
We reviewed who the saints are and how they are very holy. We also spoke about
guardian angels.



Science

We conducted the experiment of Mentos and Diet Coke. The students really
enjoyed it! On Thursday, we will be making giant bubbles and using our stomp
rockets!




